
Trenton Light & Water Dept. 
Utility Board Minutes 
August 23, 2022 8:30 AM 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Ricky Jackson.  Others present were: Billie 
Wade, Frank Gibson, Bubba Abbott, Joe Wamble, Richy Turner, Josh Lawler, Stacy 
Rice, Bridgette Hill & Jenny Corbin. Visitors were Logan Watson, Ginger French, and 
Billy Hill. 
 
The minutes of the July 26, 2022 regular meeting were approved unanimously following 
motion by Frank Gibson, second by Bubba Abbott. 
 
FY23TD Revenue Summary, financial statements for FY22 (unaudited)  and payment 
totals for 7/26/2022 – 8/22/22 were distributed and reviewed. Motion by Tony Burriss 
and second by Billie Wade to approve the financial report passed unanimously. 
 
Safety Report:  Both Electric and Water/Sewer department had a safety meeting in the 
month of August.  There were no safety issues. The safety report was approved 
unanimously following motion by Bubba Abbott and second by Billie Wade. 
 
Joe reported that TLW would be receiving approximately $1,200,000 in ARP funds 
earmarked for water & sewer projects.  TLW plans to use those funds for new water 
meters & automated reading system, and some I&I rehab on the sewer system. 
 
Joe reminded the board about the surplus property sale at the old TLW building on 
Friday, August 26, and the safety program sponsored by UAGC that TLW will 
participate in on Tuesday, August 30 at the Gibson County Fair. 
 
The September 2022 Utility Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 27, 2022 
at 8:30 AM at the EMS building in Trenton.   
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:38 AM.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
___________________________________________           
Jenny Corbin, Office Manager/Accountant 
 
 
_____________________________            
Ricky Jackson, Utility Board Chairman 
 
 
 



 


